
       
 
 

August 3, 2021 
 
Teresa Stanton Collett 
2189 Sargent Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55105 
tscollett@stthomas.edu 
 
Clerk of the Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 

Re:  Replacement brief on behalf of 240 Women Scholars and Professionals, and 
Prolife Feminists Organizations 

 
Dear Mr. Baker: 
 
 Please find the replacement brief for the original document filed on behalf of my clients, 
240 Women Scholars and Professionals, and Prolife Feminists Organizations. The original 
document contained two graphs that were inadvertently copied with black backgrounds, 
rendering the graphs unreadable. We have reprinted the graphs appearing on pages 24a and 27a 
with white backgrounds.  
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me via phone at 651.271.2958 or email at 
tscollett@stthomas.edu if you have any questions. Thank you for accepting this replacement 
brief.  
 
      With gratitude, 
       

       
      Teresa S. Collett 
        
       
 


